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April 30, 1985 GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 81502

Dr. David Ballow, Head

Department of Mathematics and

Computer Science

South Dakota School of Mines and Technology
Rapid City, South Dakota 57701-3995

Dear David:

I received your letter last Friday and I received Don Tucker's affirmative
reply on Monday which was timely.

We've chosen April 25 and 26, 1986 as the dates for the spring meeting.
I1'11 enclose a copy of Don Tucker's letter for your files and reference.

I'd appreciate your using the mailing labels when appropriate, but since
they've decided to join us, we probably can wait awhile before mailing.

Sincerely,

(Zéék Zﬁggftﬂﬂﬁbw’/’

Carl Kerns
Professor of Mathematics

sr
Enclosure

P.S. Phone: (303) 248-1702 - Carl Kerns
{303) 248-1654 - Ed Hawkins



